## execsec@chilmarkma.gov

From: Lisa Burkin

**Sent:** Monday, June 04, 2018 4:30 PM **To:** townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov

**Subject:** Re: Are you seeking Reappointment to a volunteer town board, committee or

commission?

Hi Tim,

I would like to be reappointed to another term on the Preservation Committee. I, like I assume many other committee members, have been happy to play a small role in the completion of the Squibnocket project. I also was eager to contribute to the discussion we recently had about funding for the new playgrounds by the school. I'm looking forward to the projects that will come up in the next year, and whatever way I might be able to contribute.

If you need me to attend Tuesday's Selectmen's Meeting, please let me know.

Best, Lisa Burkin